
 

 
OCPS EEO Non-Discrimination Statement 

 
The School Board of Orange County, Florida, does not discriminate in admission or 
access to, or treatment or employment in its programs and activities, on the basis of 
race, color, religion, age, sex, national origin, marital status, disability, genetic 
information, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, or any other reason 
prohibited by law. The following individuals at the Ronald Blocker Educational 
Leadership Center, 445 W. Amelia Street, Orlando, Florida 32801, attend to compliance 
matters:  ADA Coordinator & Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Officer: Carianne 
Reggio; Section 504 Coordinator: Latonia Green; Title IX Coordinator: Doug Patterson. 
(407.317.3200) 
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